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Dear Friends,  
 
The steering committee of Youth Unlimited/YFC Mid-Huron would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your support and prayer over the past few seasons since our dinner in November at the Libro Community   
Centre in Clinton. I hope this letter finds you well during these unprecedented times. As we continue to plant 
this ministry we wanted to give you an update on the progress and opportunities to partner with us.  
 
We continue to advertise for a staff position for Mid-Huron. A few people have expressed interest in this       
position. One person was pre-interviewed but did not follow through with an application. We often find that our 
staff are raised up from interested and passionate people within the local community. If someone you know 
would be a good fit for working with youth in the area of Mid-Huron please encourage them to apply. If you are 
that person please apply! Interested applicants can begin the process by emailing me at                                
kevin.n@yfcnorthperth.com.  
 
Our focus for ministry, initially, will be threefold with youth aged 10-18 (these ages are the focus for Youth    
Unlimited/YFC, but are somewhat flexible): 
 

1. After school program in Vanastra. 
2. After school program in Seaforth. 
3. Support to school programs as opportunities occur. 

 
Currently, we have four members on our steering committee that meet about 10 times per year to provide 
leadership to the planting of the ministry. As we hire staff, the committee’s role will be to continue to provide 
support through leadership, prayer, fundraising, and marketing of the ministry. We are specifically looking for  
2-3 more members who are enthusiastic about seeing youth encouraged and challenged in the community. 
Please email the above address if you are interested or have any questions. 
 
If you’d like to make a donation towards the planting of this ministry for the youth and churches of Mid-Huron, 
you can send in your donation using the enclosed insert. All gifts and support are greatly appreciated, and will 
be designated specifically for the ministry right here in our community! 
 
Youth Unlimited/YFC is very excited to continue to partner together with churches in the community to reach 
out to the students of Mid-Huron with the message of hope found in Jesus Christ. Have a great summer! 
 
Sincerely in Christ, 

 
Kevin Nethercott, Grant Dodson    
Youth Unlimited/YFC Regional Directors 
 

Kyle Clemmer, Rachel Robinet, Peggy Hulley, Paul eWeerd 
Youth Unlimited/YFC Mid Huron Steering Committee 

 
 


